
The USYak meeting on April 7, 2021 was not an official meeting because there was not a 

quorum of board members present. 

Topics that were discussed with the people present: 

• The bylaws need to be updated to include the definition of a voting member, when and 

how often elections will be held, length of terms, and a new address for the home of 

USYaks. 

• A new webmaster will be needed for the website and possibly switching from Wix to 

WordPress. 

• Ted spoke about some issues with Gene Seek and a permanent liaison needs to be 

found between USYaks and Gene Seek. There was an issue with the last batch of 

samples sent into the company. Other labs are being considered. 

• Ear tags are being ordered from a new company. 

• Eddie will work on the Match-a-yak program for the website. 




